Angelina Lopez

DeAnna S. Dotson, Esq.
Attorney at Law

P.0O. Box 375

Dana Point, CA 92629-0375

Dear Attorney Dotson,

Attached is my notarized Affidavit and along with my friend, Editha’s notarized Affidavit. We are
sending these Affidavits to you because we are in support of Anthony T. Williams, as we have been
advised that you are assisting him with his appeal process. We are one of the “We the People,” who are
very concern and very upset about the result of Judge Kobayashi’s rulings at the sentencing of Henry
Malinay and Anabel Cabebe. Judge Kobayashi’s rulings did not resonate in our hearts and in our spirit.
By remaining to be silent and not tell the truth, as to what we know about Henry and Anabel, is worse
than “turning a blind eye” and allowed or condoned their ill intents to get away with their lies, their
perjury and their collusions made with their lawyers and the court system, as the court had
unconstitutionally sentenced Anthony, for 20 years of incarceration, treated worse than a murderer.
“We the People” will NOT and could NOT tolerate these injustices anymore, nor continue to “turn a
blind eye” from their concerted efforts to make a fool out of lay people like us..

Ms. Dotson, as a designated Appeal Counsel for Mr. Williams, we believe that with your expertise,
untiring efforts, compassion and kindness, in assisting Mr. Williams, we’re strongly hopeful that you will
work very hard to uncover the convoluted and the deceptive lies perpetrated against him, especially by
those who prosecuted him, because we believe that Truths always prevails, for he surely is not the
culprit of those allegations held against him. May it be that our Affidavits, will somehow, be a “guiding
Light,” to your path of uncovering the genuine truths on how Mr. Williams has been wrongfully
misconstrued. We believe that Mr. Williams is an honest human being and because of his “trusting”
nature and that his sincere love and willingness to assist the local people in Hawaii who were already
faced with foreclosures before they seek his assistance, he was unfortunately, and very sadly, was taken
advantage of by certain individuals whose greed and lust for money was their primary intent.

More and more, “We the People,” are “waking up” to the gruesome and inhumane injustices being done
by our government and judiciary systems throughout our country against “We the People,” which are no
longer being overlooked nor tolerated. These are widely evident in our current, chaotic geopolitical
systems that can no longer be denied. “We the People” wanted Truths and equal justice for ALL.

We are hopeful and continue to have the Faith that there are still honest Lawyers left in our judiciary
systems, like yourself, where lawful, and fair justice for all Americans in our country, could receive due
process of the law, that the Constitutional Laws that our Founding Fathers implemented for “We the
People” are upheld and respected to this day. Therefore, we are counting on your compassion and your
expertise in assisting Mr. Williams, in his endeavor of winning his appeal process that he could be
exonerated from all the wrongdoings being perpetrated against him. .



Respectfully yours,
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